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Pursuant to Art. 14 sec. 1, point 4 of the Act of 20 July 2017 – Water Law (Dz. U./Journal of Laws/ of 2017, 

item 1566) and Art. 43 sec. 6 of the Act of 21 December 2000 on Inland Navigation (Dz. U./Journal of Laws/ 

of 2001 No. 5, item 43) the Regional Water Management Board in Gdańsk informs that:  

 
from 11 May to 10 June 2022 geotechnical works will be carried out on the Vistula River waterway at km 
873+000 - exploratory boreholes drilling. 
 
Please exercise caution and be aware of the navigational markings on display. 1000 m downstream and 
upstream of the worksite, coastal markings will be displayed: signs B.8 "Extreme caution", A.4 "Prohibition on 
passing and overtaking", A.9 "Prohibition on wave making" and B.7 "Sound signal order". 
 
 
We would also like to inform that detailed information on the conditions and possible restrictions on 
navigation on the above-mentioned waterways will be published on an ongoing basis in the daily Fairway 
Information tab at https://gdansk.wody.gov.pl. 
 
Current notices to skippers are published at: https://gdansk.wody.gov.pl.   

 


